

27 January 2017

Level 1, BNZ Centre
120 Hereford Street
Christchurch 8011
PO Box 1479
Christchurch 8140
New Zealand
T 64 3 964 2800
F 64 3 353 9499
www.nzta.govt.nz

S L Dreys fyi-request-5241-ad95af3a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear S L Dreys

We are considering your official information request of 22 January 2017 in respect of the separated cycleway project on State Highway 1 in Dunedin. You requested:

"... the most recent detailed design of the entire project, the most recent project timeline and budget, and any correspondence with the Dunedin City Council and Otago Regional Council regarding the project."

We are unsure about the scope of your request and would like to clarify it with you. Can you please call Simon Underwood, Projects Team Manager, on (03) 955 2938.

We will be able to make a decision on your request after it is clarified.

Yours sincerely

lan Duncan

Southern Business Unit Manager

For Chief Executive